
 

 

 

 

Vianna aus Australien  (Städtewahl München) 
Alter bei Ankunft: 15 Jahre alt 

Programmlänge: August 2024 – Juni 2025 

Hobbies: Skifahren, Musik hören, Singen, Malen, Kochen &Backen, Anime, Filme schauen, zum Strand gehen, 
Videospiele, Gesellschaftsspiele und Puzzle 

Allergien: keine 

Vegetarier: Nein 

 

Dear future Gastfamilie, 

 
Ich heiße Vianna , I am writing to introduce myself as the exchange student who will be joining your 
Familie in Deutschland. I am so excited to be staying somewhere overseas. I am looking forward to 
the opportunity to live with you and experience your culture firsthand in this once-in-a-lifetime 
experience. I hope we can get along well together and have fun times. 
 
Ich lebe in Australia, the largest country in Oceania. I live with meine Vater und stay with meine 
Mutter on weekends. Ich bin in Klasse 10 and enjoy going to my Schule, a School of Arts, I love 
hanging out with my friends in class and going to the city with them. I love taking photos of new 
foods and places I try and go in the city. In my free time after school, I walk my dog, vacuum the 
house, catch up on homework and watch shows and movies while I draw. I love collecting cool 
figurines and cute stuffed animals and trinkets. At Meine Vater's house, I stay with my dog, my 
Vater's partner und 2 chickens. At Meine Mutter's house that I go to on the weekends my sister and 
my mutter's partner live there. I often go swimming on the beach with my friends on the weekends. I 
love to eat sweet, salty and spicy foods. 
 
I am looking forward to eating and cooking lecker Deutsch cuisine as well as sharing food from 
Australia. I am excited to see snow in Deutschland because it does not snow in Australia. I am also 
eager to learn more about your traditions, language, and way of life. I hope to immerse myself fully 
in your culture and create lasting memories with your Familie. 
 
Danke for welcoming me into your home, I cannot wait to meet you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Vianna 
 

 
 
 
Für weitere Informationen wenden Sie sich bitte an inbound@dfsr.de! 


